
Notice of Review of  

Polling Districts & Polling Places 

 

Under the Representation of the People Act 1983, as amended, The 

Moray Council is required to carry out a review of its Polling Districts and 

Polling Places. 

Following the first round of consultation the Elections Office are inviting 

comments from interested persons/ parties/ organisations on the polling 

places and polling districts proposed and shown on 

www.moray.gov.uk/elections. 

Local political parties, parliamentarians and elected members of The 

Moray Council will be consulted and views are invited from Community 

Councils and electors within the UK Parliamentary Constituency of Moray 

as well as such persons as may have particular expertise in relation to 

access to premises or facilities for persons who have different forms of 

disability.  

Representations on the proposals are invited, in writing or by email by 24 

November 2014. 

Information regarding the proposed polling districts and polling places can 

be found on the Council’s web site www.moray.gov.uk/elections or from 

the Elections Office at the address below. 

 

Elections Office 

The Moray Council 

Council Office 

High Street 

Elgin 

IV30 1BX 

 

Elections Helpline: 01343 563334 

election.enquiries@moray.gov.uk 
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